Kester, Tony

'‘Lynda Christison' <Ichristison@Icrac.com>
10/4/2013 8:18:59 AM

RE: Date Change for Swansea Ribbon Cutting

Lynda,

Could that date possibly be October?

From: Lynda Christison [mailto:Ichristison@Icrac.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 5:29 PM

To: Kester, Tony; Dickinson, Gerry; Sharon Seago; bmauldin@centralmidlands.org; Theriot, Susan
Subject: Date Change for Swansea Ribbon Cutting

Hi All,

At the request of the Lt. Governor, we have moved the ribbon cutting and grand reopening of the Swansea Senior
Center to Tuesday September 22. It will be held from 10 to 12 with light refreshments to follow.

I hope that all of you will be able to attend!
Thanks,
Lynda

Lynda Christison, MPA

Director, Council on Aging

Lexington County Recreation & Aging Commission
803-356-5111

Ichristison@lcrac.com

www.Icrac.com
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